
TOWN OF PORTERFIELD 
MONTHLY TOWN BOARD MEETING 

January 23, 2023 
 

The meeting took place with Kim Witte sharing information on how the Cemetery is run and the upkeep 
needed.  Maps were viewed as well.  Future meetings will take place in the spring to aid in the transition 
to new volunteer Ron Harrison.  Others present at today’s meeting was Chair Dennis Bergeson and Clerk 
Amy Linstad. 
 
Action on hiring new employees for the town has been tabled for now.     
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Amy Linstad, Clerk 


